
To All Rock’n’Roll Clubs  

 

I have recently advised all affiliated clubs that I am not standing for President at the 

upcoming Annual General Meeting. 

It has taken much serious reflection over the past few months to come to this decision. 

Since retiring from paid work, travel has taken over much of my life, and I feel the 

President’s role needs a person who is available and able to be more easily contacted 

than I will be over the next couple of years. 

I also advised clubs that Robin Sutton is resigning from the Executive after two years as 

Vice President.  Robin has made a great contribution to the Executive Committee, we 

have greatly appreciated his enthusiasm and ability to think outside the square. He will 

be missed. 

This of course gives the opportunity for clubs to consider the future of the Executive 

Committee.  Nominations are open, as every year, for all positions.  I urge anyone 

considering a role on the Executive to contact me before to discuss what is involved. 

On a personal note I would like to add that over the years I have been on this Executive, I 

have met some wonderful people and made many friends. The support I have received 

from everyone is heart-warming.  Both the Secretary and President roles were made so 

much easier and enjoyable by the people I worked with and the clubs I have had contact 

with. 

Thank you all, I feel very privileged to be a part of the family that is Rock’n’Roll in New 

Zealand. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Brenda Neill 

President NZARRA 


